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Car carriers are appearing in the neighborhood heralding the return of our seasonal 
residents! We look forward to your return. You will see some signage reminding drivers to 
slow down.  Remember, we have many pedestrians and the speed limit in the community 
is 15 mph. If we cannot self regulate we will need to consider traffic calming devises. The 
exit gates will remain closed throughout the year to ensure vehicles come to a complete 
stop at the intersection. Please be patient and give yourself adequate travel time. 

A reminder that tenants must be added to 
dwellingLIVE as a user. This informs the gate 
attendant that you have authorized your lessee 
to be issues a bar code for gate access. Setting 
them up with their own access also allows 
them to add their guests into the system. An 
information sheet is available on our website 
under Policies. 

Annual assessment notices will be mailed the 
first week of  November.  We have moved up 
the mailing to avoid notices getting lost in the 
mail as residents migrate between northern 
homes and Naples. Note the assessment is due 
JANUARY 1 and charges are incurred for 
payments received after that date. 

Recently, Paramont Properties mailed us 
electronic consent forms. This allows Wiggins 
Bay Foundation correspondence to be emailed. 
You can also add additional email addresses so 
you don’t miss any  news.  

Join us! The Wiggins Bay Foundation Board Meetings are generally held on the 4th Thursday 
of each month at 10:30am. We are respectful of everyone’s time and keep meetings to an hour. 
Links to  the zoom meeting can be found on the WBF website. Meeting minutes can be found 
there as well.  The board appreciates the resident participation and contribution. Add the 
meetings to your calendar. 



 In  August the WBF Board restarted Summit Broadband 

restarted conversions. If you have already converted no 

action is needed. Those still needing to convert have until 

August 31, 2026, to complete the upgrade without any 

additional charges. 

 Tips for a smooth upgrade; 

When you call to schedule your appointment, you will be asked for your address, account and 

PIN number. If you do not know your account or PIN number, you will need to provide at least 

two of the following pieces of information. 

• Last four digits of the invoice number printed on your most recent statement 

• Last four digits of your primary method of payment on file 

• Account Number 

• Email address on file 

• Phone Number on file 

If you are unable to provide these details you should visit the Summit Broadband office off Old 

41 at 1443 Rail Head Blvd. Naples, 34110. Be sure to have ID with your Naples address. 
 

There are 4 ways to schedule an appointment. 

1. Phone: 877-678-6648 

2. Email: Care@asksbb.com 

3. Online Chat: www.summitbb.com 

4. Summit Broadband office at 1443 Rail Head Blvd. Naples, 34110 
 

There are more detailed instructions and a list of  SBBTV compatible equipment on the  

wigginsbayfoundation.info website. 

Fighting Hunger in Lee & Collier County 

In July Wiggins Bay and Tarpon Cove 
residents joined to pack shelf-stable meals 
for 700 families at the Meals of Hope 
warehouse on Mercantile Avenue in Naples. 

Meals of Hope operates 12 mobile and 
choice pantries in Lee & Collier counties. 
Nutritious groceries, fresh produce, protein 
and shelf-stable meals are distributed to 
thousands of families. 

Learn more at mealsofhope.org 

If you are interested in participating in an 
upcoming meal packing event email Mo 
Shallcross at shallcross3@gmai.com 
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